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Research Analysis 

 

HB 3195 provides that the Oklahoma Cosmetology and Barbering Act does not apply to persons 

employed to provide cosmetology or hairstyling services for employers engaged in theater, radio, 

television, motion picture production, modeling, or photography. 

 

Prepared By: Emily McPherson 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

After review, HB 3195 has no fiscal considerations to the state. 

 

Prepared By: Stacy Johnson 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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